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   Weekly Specials February 13, 2023 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Ho
t S

ou
ps

  
Chicken Orzo 
Pasta Fagiole 

 
Chicken Orzo 

Split Pea with Ham 
 

 
Chicken Orzo 

Broccoli Cheddar 

 
Chicken Orzo 
Hoppin John 

 
Chicken Orzo 

Clam Chowder 

To
as

ty
 P

an
in

i  

 
Little Angie 

Grilled chicken, mozzarella, 
arugula, red onion, garlic 

aioli, aged balsamic 
reduction 

 

 
Chicken Fajita Melt 

Grilled chicken, peppers, 
onion, cheddar, sour cream, 

avocado cream 

 
Turkey Apple Raspberry  

Our slow-roasted turkey stacked 
on panini bread with brie 

cheese, baby spinach, smoky 
bacon, and raspberry chutney on 

rustic panini bread. 

 
Here’s the Beef 

Creative’s slow-roasted top 
round of beef, provolone, 

caramelized onions, chipotle 
aioli 

 

Ho
t L

un
ch

 

 
Chicken Parmigiana 

Our hand-breaded chicken 
cutlets smothered in house-

made marinara and 
mozzarella cheese baked to 

perfection, sided with 
penne pasta 

 
Twin Chili Cheese Dog 

Hummel’s hot dog loaded with 
chili and cheddar cheese 

sauce served with French fries  

 
Buffalo Chicken 
 Mac & Cheese  

Al dente elbow pasta simmered 
in our house made cheese sauce 

and tossed with crispy buffalo 
chicken bits 

 
Beef Stir Fry 

Marinated beef tips sautéed 
with broccoli, carrots, 

mushrooms, and onions in a 
teriyaki glaze served over 

basmati rice 

 

 

Fr
om

 th
e 

G
ril

le
  

The Rachel 
Turkey, Swiss cheese, slaw, 
Thousand Island dressing 

On griddled rye bread 

 
Cajun Club 

Cajun grilled chicken, bacon, 
cheddar, lettuce, tomato, 

onion, chipotle aioli on club 
roll 

 
The Big Pig 

Slow braised brown sugar pork, 
BBQ sauce, sweet slaw, frizzled 

onion on a hard roll 

  
Buffalo Chicken Quesadilla 

Buffalo grilled chicken, 
cheddar, roasted corn and 
black bean salsa, jalapeno, 

avocado cream 

 
Be on the lookout for our 

pop-up special 
every Friday 

  


